
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee | Budget Estimates Hearing 
 

 

 

 

Questions taken on notice and further information agreed to be 
supplied at the hearings.  
 

Portfolio: Roads and Road Safety 

Witness: Minister for Roads and Roads Safety 

Committee Member: Mr Danny O’Brien MP 

Page/s of transcript: 17 

 

Question:   
Mr D O’BRIEN: Can you provide, perhaps on notice if necessary, Mr Northey, how much land has 
been acquired and also the latest advice on the estimated construction costs of this project? 

Mr NORTHEY: Yes. We can certainly do it for the roundabout, yes. 

Mr D O’BRIEN: Thank you. Well, I am talking about the entire project. 

Mr NORTHEY: The entire project? Yes. 

Answer:  

 
In addition to Department of Transport owned property at Gehreys Lane, Kilmore, two properties 
have been acquired to date for Stage 1 of the Kilmore bypass. 
 
The construction cost of the Northern Highway/Wandong Road roundabout is $17.3M. Further work 
is required to determine the final construction cost estimate for Kilmore Bypass, which is currently 
underway as a part of the development works for the project. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


